
Mike Anderson Chevrolet’s “Giving Back to 

the Community” program was created in 

2008 as a way to “pay it forward”. Non-

profit organizations from both Lake and 

Porter counties are the beneficiaries from 

a percentage of vehicle sale profits earned 

throughout the year. The dealership 

designated the Cancer Resource Centre as 

one of their community organizations for 

2012 and helped to sponsor Romp & Roll. 

Presenting a $1,000 check to (third from 

left) Anthony Andello, Centre director, are 

(from left to right) Derrick Hence, Rachel 

Van Syckel and Tom Dow.
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